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Our next Knights AND Ladies Auxiliary meeting will be 
held at 7 p.m. on October 21, 2021. 
 

  

 

 

 

30th Annual Golf Classic Best 

One Yet for Council 2269 

On August 13th, we hosted 144 golfers 

for our event. We were blessed with 51 

sponsors. The event totaled  a profit of 

$17,113 for our charitable purposes.  

The committee would like to express our 

thanks to our Brother Knights who volunteered both the 

night before and the day of the tournament to work our 

event. We’d also like to thank all those who played and 

graciously donated for hole sponsorships. Can we start 

planning for the next 30 years? 

Note from Jeanette 

The ninth annual Fashion Show is fast 

approaching. The event is Thursday, 

November 4th and will be held at 

Assumption’s parish hall.  

I know there are many of you who are not 

able to attend the regular meetings, and 

would like to help make the Fashion Show 

a success. 

 

G.K. Del Carr (636) 544-2752 

F.S. Ron Gardiner (314) 276-7609 

Auxiliary President Jeanette Koechner-Thomas      

(314) 795-0288 

Tom Zangriles (314) 920-0321 

 

Fashion Show November 4th  

There are things we still need such as items for raffle and 

silent auction baskets.  (Raffle basket items:  valued 

between $20 and $50. Silent auction baskets: valued $50 

and up.) We also need: lottery scratch-off tickets of 

various denominations and gift cards valued around $20.  

Items for the Country Store, 

including cakes, cookies, pies, 

rolls, and homemade bread, are 

needed and should be dropped off 

November 3rd. Then, Beth and her team will have time to 

price the items. Gift-giving pieces for Thanksgiving and 

Christmas would also be appreciated. All items must be 

new. 

If you have any items you would like to donate, I’d be 

happy to pick them up from you. Call me at (314) 795-

0288 and I will arrange for pickup. We would like all the 

donated items by October 15th and baked goods November 

3rd. There are still a few tickets remaining for the fashion 

show. Tickets are $30. Please call Rosemary Pieper at 636-

544-3576. Our next regular meeting will be October 21st 

at 7 p.m. Hope to see you then! 

The Knights will resume first Friday Fish Frys and the 

Ladies Auxiliary will provide cakes for the October, 

November, and December frys. Please deliver your cake 

to the hall October 1st after 1 p.m.  

Cake cutters for October are JoAnne Shoenherr, Margie 

Prinster, Yvette Wiemann, Ann Schulte, and Carolyn 

Barry. Please be at the hall by 4 p.m. Cheryl Foppe and 

Beth Delano will be answering phones to take orders 

starting at 2:30 p.m.  
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Council 2269 Hosts Night at the 

Races October 30th 

Our council will host the first 

Night at the Races event on 

Saturday, October 30th. 

Doors will open at 6 p.m. 

with the first race at 7 p.m. 

Tickets are $15 and each 

attendee gets $10 in funny-money racing cash to be 

used to bet on the race. Additional racing cash can be 

purchased the night of the event. 

You can buy tickets prior to the event. Please contact 

Todd Kirchoff at (636) 262-4925. You can call or text 

Todd at this number to reserve your spots or email 

kirch1029@gmail.com.   

Each guest will get a racing program and will be able 

to place bets on the winning horse for each race. Only 

the first-place winner will be paid after each race. 

Video footage will be shown after betting is closed 

and odds are determined. This footage is from old 

horse races and repurposed for race night gatherings. 

There will be a cash bar and Dog Town pizzas will be 

available for purchase at the bar. Attendees can bring 

their own snacks, similar to fundraiser trivia night 

events. No outside drinks are permitted.  

Ladies are encouraged to wear their derby bonnets 

and there will be a contest for the best hat. Even if 

your horse loses, we have some great prizes to raffle 

off. We will draw from all the losing tickets collected 

after each race. There will also be 50/50 raffles and 2 

owner’s races. Get your tickets and come join in on 

the fun! 

Tootsie Roll Drive 

We will be collecting for the Tootsie Roll Drive on 

two weekends this year: Saturday, October 9th-10th 

after masses at Assumption. On October 22nd and 23rd 

at Schnucks and October 23rd at Walmart. 

If you would like to sign up, talk to Ron Gardiner at 

(314) 276-7609 or Tom Zangriles at (314) 920-0321. 

Or use this link. 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1eikmyWJVubG8jqufU
wzCvjLNcEAQ2Ztehqh1KUwZuHI/edit?usp=sharing 

September 2021 Charity 

Committee Disbursements 

Great Cycle Challenge (Deacon Richard 

Tadlock) $250 which goes to children’s cancer 

research 

Salvation Army Tree of Lights Campaign $250 

Keep Christ in Christmas Poster Contest and 

Catholic Citizenship Essay Contest Up to $500 

Home Association Rent $900 

Horseshoe Team’s Success 

Congratulations to our council’s 

horseshoe-pitching team. In a 15-

week season, they placed 3rd out of 

16 teams. In the end of the year 

tournament, our team had a 2nd 

place finish against the team from 

Saint Paul. Congratulations to Captain John Prinster, 

Sean McAndrews, Dan McGuire, Dave Moynihan, 

Bernard Orf, Mike Saali, and Jerry Schneider.  

Our season starts in late April and runs until mid-

August. We play every Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

against councils nearby.  

Interested in playing? Call Dave M. at (636) 240-

8918. He’ll add your name to a list for a team in 2022. 

 October Food Drive 

The next food drive will be Sunday, October 

17th from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the KC Hall. 

Please bring your non-perishable food items 

including canned meats, soups, tuna, peanut 

butter, cereal, and pasta. Cleaning products and paper 

goods are also appreciated. This will be the last food drive 

of 2021. 

Upcoming Fish Fry Dates 

The dates: October 1st, November 5th, and December 

3rd. Call Mike McCleish at (717) 919-7558 if you’d 

like to sign up to help. Order by phone: (636) 281-

9223 or (636) 409-1251 and pay at pick up with cash 

or credit card. 

mailto:kirch1029@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1eikmyWJVubG8jqufUwzCvjLNcEAQ2Ztehqh1KUwZuHI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1eikmyWJVubG8jqufUwzCvjLNcEAQ2Ztehqh1KUwZuHI/edit?usp=sharing


        KNIGHTLY NEWS             
VOLUME 59, Issue 7                    COUNCIL 2269                                SEPTEMBER 2021 

Next Fish Fry October 1st 

There will be three Knights of Columbus Fish Frys 

through the end of the year. The dates: October 1st, 

November 5th, and December 3rd. 

We will be serving: cod, catfish, or combination of 

cat/cod, green beans, coleslaw, potato salad, and cake 

for dessert. No drinks. To-go only for October. TBD 

for November and December events. 

Price: $12/meal cash and $13/meal for credit card. 

Order on-line: knights-of-columbus-council-

2269.square.site and pay with credit card. 

Order by phone: (636) 281-9223 or (636) 409-1251 

and pay at pick up with cash or credit card. 

Process: Order ahead (on-line or phone) and provide 

a cell phone number. Specify a desired time of 

pickup, park in the church parking lots near the 

requested time of pickup, receive a call from K of C 

to pick up their order on the upper parking lot of the 

Knights Hall. 

To make these events successful, we will need much 

help from Brother Knights and the Ladies Auxiliary. 

Questions? Call Mike McCleish at (717) 919-7558. 

 

Making Party Plans? 

There are still dates available if you’d 

like to book the upper hall or Bill Wolf 

Memorial Club Room for a holiday 

event.  

Contact Bryan Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598. Or 

beisenbath@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Anyone Can Rent The Hall!  

Anyone interested in renting the hall should contact Bryan 

Eisenbath or Gerry Prinster. We are encouraging our 

members to promote hall rental to their friends, family, 

and co-workers.  

The Knights no longer require renters to be members of a 

Knights of Columbus council. Please contact Bryan 

Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598 or beisenbath@gmail.com. 

You can also contact Gerry Prinster at (636) 577-5548 or 

gerryprinster@gmail.com for more information.  

No outside beverages are permitted. A bartender is 

included with hall rental and drinks must be purchased 

through the bar.  

Upper Hall Rentals  

Without a Caterer Rental of the upper hall is $550 with 

a $200 deposit. The upper hall can seat 240 people. You 

cannot use the kitchen but you can bring in roasters.  

Club Room Rentals  

The lower level is named in honor of our newsletter’s 

former editor and is called the Bill Wolf Memorial Club 

Room. Rental of this room is $250 with a $200 deposit. 

Room seats up to 110 people. There is a kitchen and 

refrigerator available and included with lower hall rental. 

 

Queen of Hearts 

The jackpot is currently over $8,000. 

Please help spread the word about the 

Queen of Hearts or consider coming 

out every Tuesday at 7 p.m. to support 

the event.  

The committee is looking for volunteers to fill in and help 

sell tickets and/or work behind the bar on some Tuesday 

nights. Must have responsible serving certificate to work 

behind the bar. Thanks to all the Brother Knights that 

continue to work the event on Tuesday nights. 

  

 

 

mailto:beisenbath@gmail.com
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5th Sunday Mass October 31st  

The next 5th Sunday Mass will be Sunday, October 

31st at 8 a.m. As always, I ask for all my Brother 

Knights and their families to meet in the back of 

church so we can process in together before mass. 

Members of the 4th Degree are invited to wear their 

tuxedo and social baldric. If you have regalia, the 

honor guard will meet at 7:30 a.m. in the nursery.  

Make plans to attend! 

That Man Is You  

The next session of That Man Is 

You begins September 25th. We 

meet in the Knight’s lower hall 

and begin with breakfast at 7:15 

a.m. After a short video, we will 

have a table discussion and 

wrap up before 8:30 a.m.  

Contact Deacon Tadlock at 

deaconrichard@charter.net or 

cell at (314) 397-2433 for more information.  

Christmas Pageant Auditions  

The Knights-sponsored Christmas 

Pageant will be having auditions 

September 28th and 29th from 5 p.m. 

to 6 p.m. in the day school building. 

We will practice in the lower level of 

the school on Tuesday or Wednesday 

of each week from 5 p.m. to 6 p.m. before PSR. 

Your child or grandchild only needs to practice once a 

week on either day. The show is set for December 15th and 

16th at Assumption Church. All kids from pre-K to 8th 

grade are invited to participate.  Children from PSR and 

Assumption Day School are invited to try out. We will be 

teaching the children a new show with Christmas carols. 

Some participants will get speaking lines for the show. 

Questions? Ask Ken Thornhill at (636) 294-7920 (home 

number) or email gocurtis28@gmail.com.  

 

 

Council Prayer List  

We will be saying the rosary 

at 6:15 p.m. in the chapel on 

October 21st. Please contact 

Tom Zangriles with the 

name(s) of people who you would like to be on the 

Council Prayer List. You can call or text Tom at 

(314) 920-0321, or email him at 

knightgtzangriles@gmail.com.  

If you have someone on the list, you will need to 

contact Tom each month if you want to keep that 

person on the list.  

Council Prayer List September 2021 

For the repose of the soul: Kris Osmack; Don 

Niehaus, Robert Weidner, and Jim Goodwin 

Prayers for: Hoechelman family members: Joanne, 

Sister Marva, Richelle and Everett; Tom Zangriles 

Sr., Mary Jane Schwane, Walsh family members: 

Carol, Landon, and Hailey; Jeanette Koechner-

Thomas, JoAnn Gryzmala, Dr. Carl Makarewicz, 

Leena Heald, Ron Goodwin, Joan Dickey, James 

Rueschoff, Liam McGuire, and Ron Haas. 

These names will be mentioned at the rosary on 

October 21st at 6:15 p.m. in the chapel before the 7 

p.m. meeting. Please pray for them and make plans to 

attend the rosary and October meeting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: Page 3 and 4 are only available in the 

newsletter’s email distribution. 
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